BLP Minutes for December 3, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Location:  U-HALL 449
Present:  Staci Beavers, Linda Holt, Janet Powell, Mike Schroder, Pat Stall, Wayne Veres, Kathleen Watson, Hua Yi
Absent:  Mike Betancourt, Bob Yamashita
We approved the minutes of November 19 (our most recent meeting).  

Chair's Report:  
Next semester, we will meet Tuesdays 3-4:30 p.m. in KELL 3010.  We should be joined in the Spring by the new Vice Provost; we don’t know if Janet will continue to attend as the Deans’ rep.  Staci will check with Graham as soon as the Vice Provost’s appointment is made.

The KINE P-form is on this week’s Senate agenda.  Based on concerns expressed at EC, KINE was asked to provide further details about how their faculty can manage a graduate-level program with so few faculty lines while their undergraduate program is impacted and over-enrolled.  KINE prepared a memo detailing their plan to downsize their undergraduate program (in part by changing the program’s admissions requirements and by scaling back undergraduate offerings).  Janet explained that KINE, along with all other programs in CEHHS, will be going through a round of strategic planning in the next year, and that KINE needs to work through how to grow more effectively.  This will make more faculty time available for the graduate program.  The full KINE memo will be posted on the Moodle page.  Because the new program will be a graduate program, there are no concerns about having an EL program “supplant” the existing undergrad program.
The ROTC course proposals and the restructuring document are both also on tomorrow’s Senate agenda.

Discussion Items:  
Launching existing programs at Temecula site:  The CO’s required documentation for the launching of existing programs at the Temecula site wasn’t particularly helpful; we should explore what other forms/documents we need to adapt.
Policy document for moving programs from EL to stateside:  We found additional points that should be added to the draft; if and when some programs wish to move from EL to state-support, we will need to develop a form that walks applicants through the criteria that this document will lay out.
